## The PTO Welcomes You!

On behalf of the Sagemont Upper School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO), I would like to extend a warm welcome to all our Sagemont families as we prepare for this exciting 2018-2019 school year.

## **Our Mission**

The PTO's mission is to promote open and positive communication and understanding between Sagemont parents and staff. We are committed to enriching the education and social experience of Sagemont students and their families. The PTO exists to provide volunteer services and to raise funds to enhance student's learning opportunities.

## Reasons to Join Our PTO

The key to ensuring success of the Sagemont PTO organization is the involvement of the entire school community. We encourage parents to get involved in ways that best suit their schedules and lifestyles. From attending monthly PTO meetings, to chairing a committee or event, or simply sharing ideas, no contribution is too small. We value and seek input from the widest range of viewpoints and experiences possible. Parental involvement and participation are both personally rewarding and an integral part of our children's education.

The PTO sponsors events like the Student Holiday Lunch, Faculty and Staff Holiday Luncheon, and Teacher Appreciation Week, along with various other activities hosted for faculty and staff. More importantly, we procure items for enrichment and improvement inside the classrooms.

We encourage you to join us to help build a stronger sense of community and make Sagemont a true extension of your family. Please feel free to contact me, or any board member, for information on getting involved. We will have a representative at Open House to answer questions, and signup sheets will be available, too. Everyone is always welcome to our monthly PTO meetings. We hope to see you there!

Igl Dinger
Sagemont Upper School PTO President
sus.pto@sagemont.com